
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
Notice of Public Briefing Meeting 
Hunter & Central Coast Regional Planning Panel 
 
The panel will meet to hear submissions from the community on the 
following: 
 

• PPS-2019HCC012 – Newcastle – DA2019/00061 - 11-17 Mosbri 
Crescent, The Hill - residential accommodation, strata 
subdivision, earthworks, and demolition – residential 
accommodation comprising three residential flat buildings 
(161 units) and multi-dwelling housing (11 two-storey 
dwellings), strata subdivision (172 lots), car parking, access 
and pathways, associated site works and services, 
landscaping, earthworks (including mine grouting works), and 
demolition of existing structures. 

 
A further public meeting will be held at a later date for the panel to 
determine this application. 
 
When:         13 April 2022 

Session 1:    12pm 
Session 2:    4pm 

Where:        The meeting will be held by public videoconference   
(telephone option available) 

 
 
To register to speak or listen to the meeting, please contact the 
Planning Panels Secretariat before 4pm Monday, 11 April 2022 on 02 
8217 2060 or at enquiry@planningpanels.nsw.gov.au. When 
registering please nominate your preferred briefing session.  
 
If you register to speak, you will be given up to three minutes to 
address the Panel.   
 
The panel is required to make an audio record of the meeting and 
make the recording publicly available on the Planning Panels 
website. You should be aware that this may include your personal 
information if you are presenting to the panel. 
 

For more information: (02) 8217 2060 
www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/planningpanels 


